
TOWN OF ERATH 

VERMILION PARISH 

AUGUST 10, 2015 

 

PRESIDING:  MAYOR JOHN LEBLANC 

 

BOARD OF ALDERMEN:  ROBERT DOMINGUES, ROBERT VINCENT, 

CHRIS HEBERT, TIMMY LANDRY, GUY NERREN 

 

A motion was offered by Timmy Landry, seconded by Guy Nerren and duly 

carried, approving the minutes of the monthly meeting July 13, 2015. 

 

A motion was offered by Robert Domingues, seconded by Chris Hebert and 

duly carried, approving the bills for payment.   

 

A motion was offered by Robert Domingues, seconded by Robert Vincent and 

duly carried, authorizing to proceed with the design, permitting and 

obtaining quotes to extend water and sewer North of Veterans Memorial. 

 

A motion was offered by Chris Hebert, seconded by Timmy Landry and duly 

carried, authorizing the Mayor to enter into contract negotiations with the 

lowest bidder for wholesale electric power supply. 

  

A motion was offered by Robert Vincent, seconded by Chris Hebert and duly 

carried, introducing an ordinance enacting Sections to authorize the Mayor 

of the Town of Erath to enter into a franchise agreement with Slemco. 

 

A motion was offered by Robert Domingues, seconded by Robert Vincent and 

duly carried, accepting Dexter Broussard resignation in the Street 

Department effective July 24, 2015. 

 

A motion was offered by Robert Vincent, seconded by Guy Nerren and duly 

carried, hiring Kandi Louviere in the Street Department effective July 27, 

2015. 

 

A motion was offered by Chris Hebert, seconded by Guy Nerren and duly 

carried there being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

John LeBlanc     Raquel Harris 

Mayor       Town Clerk 


